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Dear authors,

please note, that if only one model is concerned, the title of a GMD manuscript should
state the model name (or its acronym) and a version number. These are always im-
portant to know even in the case of an evaluation, as different versions might perform
differently for the same evaluation procedure. Therefore please change the title of your
manuscript accordingly upon revision; e.g., "Quantifying uncertainties due to chem-
istry modeling – evaluation of tropospheric composition simulations in the CAMS model
(version x.y)"
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Additionally, please note that evaluation papers also need to include a code availability
section, telling the reader how to access the exact code version of the evaluated model
or providing profound reasons why the code can not be accessed. Furthermore, please
provide reasons, why the data is not freely available.

Best regards,

Astrid Kerkweg
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